
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

97TH ANNUAL DINNER  
of  

THE OLD FREES’ ASSOCIATION 
 
 

In view of the extension of the Recovery Movement Control Order 
and the recent rise in COVID-19 cases, the 97th ANNUAL DINNER 
OF THE OLD FREES’ ASSOCIATION shall be postponed to 
“JANUARY 2021”. 

 
The Management Committee is committed to ensuring a safe and 
enjoyable Annual Dinner for all our Members. 

 
Further details will be announced later. 

 
 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

17 September 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Andrew Lim Chong Huat 
Honorary Secretary 


